
 
 
 

 
 

CITY OF GROTON 
Parks and Recreation Department 
              Summer Employment 
 
The 2021 Summer employment opportunities 
are currently being advertised on 
www.cityofgroton.com for the following           
four (4) positions: 
 

Beach Patrol 
Beach Supervisor 

Lifeguard 
Seasonal Laborer 

 
Position descriptions listing the qualifications, 
application for seasonal employment                       
are available on the City of Groton website. 
 
Applications are to submitted be via            
electronic mail to the following address: 
HR@cityofgroton-ct.gov by 4:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 21, 2021.  Incomplete or 
Late Applications Will Not Be Considered.  
 
The City of Groton reserves the right to extend 
the closing date without additional notice or to 
readvertise for any position. 
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